
 

PARKS AND RECREATION COMMISSION STAFF REPORT 

Meeting: December 5, 2019 

 

Subject 

Receive Presentation and Provide Feedback to First Lego League Team, “Urban 

Green Sheep”, regarding improvements to the ponds in Memorial Park. 
 

Recommended Action 

Receive the presentation from the First Lego League Team “Urban Green Sheep” 

and provide feedback. 
 

Discussion 

The Urban Green Sheep team recently won first place in the First Lego League 

competition regarding suggested improvements to a City facility.  After meeting with 

staff from Cupertino’s Parks & Recreation Department and other jurisdictions, the team, 

which is comprised of five students, has developed a proposal for improvements to the 

ponds in Cupertino’s Memorial Park.  The team has asked to present their proposal to 

the Commission. 

 

Sustainability Impact 

There is no sustainability impact associated with receiving the report or giving input, 

although there may be an impact if certain portions of the team’s proposal are 

implemented. 

 

Fiscal Impact 

There is no fiscal impact associated with receiving the report or giving input, although 

there may be an impact if certain portions of the team’s proposal are implemented. 

 

 

_____________________________________ 

 

Prepared by: Randy Schwartz, Interim Parks & Recreation Director 

Attachments: None 

 


